SPRING PICTURES

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 20
GRADES K-12
DRESS CODE:

BOYS: Boys may wear long pants or uniform shorts. Belts must be worn if the

pants have belt loops. Shirts must be tucked in. No t-shirts, please.

GIRLS: Gitls may wear dresses, skirts, or long pants. No shorts will be allowed.

Dresses and skirts should be no shorter than two inches above the top of the knee.
Tops worn with skirts or pants must be long enough to cover the midriff entirely,
even when the arms are raised. Sun dresses and low-cut blouses are prohibited.
Sandals / backless shoes may be worn.

Spring pictures are optional; all other students are required to be in uniform.




Ca /va ry
S pring Portraits!

Wednes (lﬂ}’, March 20th.

Dear Parents,

Cowen Studios will be at your school. on the date listed
above, to photograph each student for this special event.
There is no need to send money now, as this is a proof
program. About two weeks after this photo shoot. your
student will have a proof sheet to bring home for your
review. Should you wish to purchase. vou will make your
payment at this time. To view this year’s background,
please visit our website af www.cowenstudios.com.

For best results, please make sure your child does not
wear T-shirts or clothing with lettering or pictures that will
distract from their image. Solid. spring colors. photograph
best. These portraits make wondertful, lasting memories
of this time 1n your child’s life and are an important fund

raiser for your school. For anyv questions, please contact
Cowen Studios at (318) 865-0247.

Sincerely,

Cowen Studios



